
QUEEN OF PEACE 

CYO 5th ANNUAL ALUMNI 

BASKETBALL GAME and Reunion Party 
 

When: Saturday November 22, 2014 
(Always the Saturday before Thanksgiving) 

Where: Queen of Peace High School 

4:00 pm - Game Time (Doors open at 3) 

7:00 pm - Post Game Party and Dance with Tom Pimpinelli and the Corporate 
Security Band. 

 

Who: Family, Friends and all Past and Present CYO Members. All proceeds to benefit the CYO 

Scholarship Fund in the memory of Timothy Nolan, a program setup to aid 8th grade CYO 

members planning on attending QPHS next year. In the past 4 years, the program was able to 

grant 28, scholarships thanks to your generosity. Call a couple of classmates for a QP reunion! 

A fun game consisting of players and coaches from the past 40 years.  
 Donation: $25.00 per person. 

Any questions, please contact Fr. Scott 201-997-0700 or Ed Foster at efoster3280@aol.com 
 

Please make all checks payable to: Queen of Peace C.Y.O. 
(Enter “Tim Nolan CYO Scholarship” in Memo section of check.) 

Please return the filled-out bottom portion to: 
Queen of Peace Church  
Attn: Fr. Scott 
10 Franklin Place 
North Arlington, NJ 07031 

 
Name___________________________________ email __________________________ 
 
Phone ____________________________   
 
Number of attendees: __________          Number who plan to play:  ______  
 
Enclosed $_______   ($25.00 per person. Please add $5 per player for game shirt)  

 
Shirt Size (circle one)   Adult -  S   M   L   XL   XXL 
  

For those who would like to give a monetary donation, your donation will be greatly appreciated.   

Donation is enclosed________________ 

Tim Nolan CYO Scholarship 2014 


